
City of Pembroke Pines – Speed Hump Guidance 
 
There are many steps required prior having speed humps installed on a public street.  The first 
step is for the residents of the affected street to submit a petition requesting the installation of 
speed humps.  The petition must indicate that a minimum of 85% of the property owners are in 
favor of the speed humps. This petition should be submitted to the City Engineer's office which 
is located at 8300 S. Palm Drive Pembroke Pines, FL 33025.  Once the City receives the petition 
a traffic study will be requested from Broward County.  If the traffic study indicates there is no 
speeding problem the request is closed.  If the traffic study indicates there is a speeding 
problem, the Traffic Management Team will review the traffic study and prepare a 
recommendation to the City Manger.  If the City Manager recommends consideration by the 
Commission of installation of the speed humps, an item will be placed on the Commission 
Agenda for consideration.  Upon approval by the Commission, the City Engineer will create a 
plan showing the area or areas where speed humps can be installed per the speed hump 
guidelines and solicit proposals for the construction per the City’s purchasing code.   
 
Please phone our office with any questions: 
Dena Manning 
City of Pembroke Pines  
Environmental Services Division 
954-518-9040 
dmanning@ppines.com 


